
SCHOOL CHRISTMAS DINNER 

Sent on behalf of Mr Wardle. 

Dear Parent / Carer 
  
This year, we will be serving a Christmas Dinner on Wednesday, 16th 
and Thursday ,17th December.  
  
Years 7, 8 and 9 will be on Wednesday and Years 10, 11 and Sixth 
Form on Thursday. The cost for this is £2.30 which includes a dessert. If 
you would like your child to have a Christmas Dinner, please click on 
and complete this Google 

Form: https://forms.gle/hejAHLDw4eAU3o1F6. This will give our 

Canteen an idea of numbers and dietary requirements. Students entitled 

to Free School Meals will receive the meal free of charge.  Please 
note, we will still be providing a cold sandwich option.  

You do not need to complete this form if you do not wish your child to 
have a Christmas Dinner and will be providing them with their own 
packed lunch from home. Forms must be returned by 12 noon, on Friday 

,11 December.   

Thank you in advance. 
  
Mr M Wardle 
Lead Deputy Headteacher 
mwardle@buckinghamschool.org 
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